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On June 11, 2014, Wilson & Company Project manager John Montoya, architect 
Larry McDonald and Daniel Andrews gave a detailed project overview to the Title 
V staff, LCC President Dr. Campos, Ron Gonzales, Gary Martinez, Leon Roybal, 
Matthew Cordova and Miguel Martinez.  All plans, blueprints, and timelines were 
disseminated to everyone as to the start up of the construction process.  Much 
discussion and many questions on the scope of work were asked by everyone as 
to specifics of designated areas for auto collision equipment, tools, walls, electri-
cal systems, mechanical, and security systems. 
 
Wilson & Company will give Luna Community College , specifically, Title V the go 
ahead when construction will start, contingent on contracting out services.  We 
are hopeful this will start at the beginning of July and projected to start soon after 
that.
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Pictured is: Wilson & Company 

Project Manager John Montoya 
who is scheduled to present the 
Auto Collision construction plans 
at the next Title V IET Meeting 

scheduled for July 15, 2014. 


